

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Director, Legal Services Phone: 603-724-2135 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

April 24, 2024

## Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 23-039; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Request for Change in Distribution Rates

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, and consistent with the procedural schedule Liberty proposed in its April 15, 2024 filing in this docket, enclosed please find the Supplemental Testimony of Erica L. Menard and Daniel S. Dane, with attachments, which provides an updated revenue requirement that reflects the adjustments that have been identified since the Company's initial filing on May 5, 2023.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

**Attachments** 

cc: Service List